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From: Maya Jarrad <majauniv@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:58 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
I am 100% in favor of HB2004 as a critical step in supporting Oregonians in finding and keeping affordable 
housing. As a young renter working full-time with no savings, I see this bill as a good way to help protect 
people like myself. I also see affordable housing protections and renter protections as important to keeping 
people from becoming houseless, which is both terrible for the individuals and for the expensive burden on 
society resulting from their position.  
 
Thank you for your votes,  
Maya Jarrad 
3414 SE 21st Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 
802-598-2402 


